Poolside Condominium Association
Meeting of the Homeowners
By Teleconference

June 3, 2015 at 7:30 PM

Present:
PS 07
PS 10
PS 11

There being no quorum present, the meeting was not called to order. A discussion followed among
those present and all agreed to support the budget for 2015 as was approved by the directors and
copy sent to the homeowners with a notice of this meeting.

Absent a quorum and absent question, comments, or objection from homeowners in any manner, the
Budget as referenced remains in effect. The adjustments to the monthly assessments attached for
reference will become effective with June 2015 invoices.

Respectfully submitted,

Joe Hester Ingram
Executive Director — SNHA
Agent for Poolside

Attachments:

Email from Jay Kahn - Poolside Director

From: Jay Kahn [mailto:jay@thesigncenter.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2015 7:38 AM

To: 'Joe Hester Ingram'; 'Stefanie Lang'

Cc: jbbiringer@aol.com

Subject: RE: Poolside May Statements - June 2nd Meeting Notice

Hi Joe and Stephanie

The meeting tonight was very limited participation, P7, P10 and P11 attended and all support the
proposed budget. As discussed with a minority representation the director approval of the budget
moves forward. Thanks.

Jay

Budget as approved by Directors:
See page 2.
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